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RADIUS PAYMENTS 

 

 

Recently the calculations of radius payments changed. This was as a result of the RAC 

changing the provider of their data which employers use to establish the appropriate 

distances. 

These new arrangements are approved by HMRC. It is possible that from time to time 

an established distance could vary by a small amount. In the vast majority of cases, this 

will have no effect on payments. However for those close to the top or near the bottom 

of a threshold, it could have an effect, either upwards or downwards. 

It is the employer’s responsibility to ensure that their employees are paid the correct 

radius payments within the system agreed by the NJC and approved by HMRC. 

 

 


